
 

 

Report from the FS Planning & Budget Committee (P&BC)  
December 6, 2022 

 
A. P&BC had one in-person meeting and multiple email communications since the last Faculty Senate 

meeting in November.    
 
B. P&BC (Chair) reviewed by email a proposed program closure of the MEng degree in Industrial 

Engineering which is now a duplicate degree program with the MS degree in Industrial Engineering.  
There are no financial or budget aspects to this closure since all faculty and courses (and 3 current 
students) will continue under the MS degree in Industrial Engineering.     

 
C. P&BC met yesterday with the organizers of a proposed Center in Positive Leadership in the 

Business School to discuss and clarify their proposal.  P&BC has not yet reached a decision on a 
recommendation for consideration by the Faculty Senate.   

 
D. P&BC has no other proposals currently before the Committee.   
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